March 20, 1975

Carl W. Dabelstien

3300 North 56th, St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507
Dear Carl,

This is to confirm your reception of WBSR from 4:56 to 4:59
A.M. on March 16, 1975, I must say that after checking my
records, your OSL report is the farthest one we have received.

We rarelv roceive any out-of-state OSL's. One sour note though,
when Craig O'Brien(the newsman you heard) learned of the existence
of a tape of his golden voice made in Lincoln,Nebraska he was
ecstatic. However, when we tried to listen to the tape, we
discovered that the tape had been erased in the mail. 1If a
master does exist, ye would appreciate a copy.

As you probably know, WBSR operates on an assigned frequency
of 1450 KHZ with a daytime power of 1 KW. At night we power down
to 250 watts.

Thanks once again for the report, enclosed you will find
a tape of some of our jingles and other paraphenalia. Maybe you
can incorporate them into your collection. (One of my hobbies is

collecting jingle packages.) Thanks again.

Frank Roberts
Chief Engineer
WBSR
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